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Thursday 27th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Due to the choir trip to The Royal Albert Hall being cancelled, children will be going 

to The Bank of England Museum with their own class. 

 

If your child is in 5H, they will be going on the 9th May.  

 

If your child is in 5F they will be going on the 11th May.  

 

Thank you so much for your understanding in all these changes! 

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
 


